Upcoming Events



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 7 – March 202 Secondary School

Bringing Talent to Life

إدخبال الموهية في الحيباة

Feb.25- March 5 **National Dav&** Isra Wal Miraj Holiday

Dear CBS families.

I hope this message finds you and you families well. It has been a challenging year, but we are moving forward successfully with our hybrid program. I wish you had some good time with the family and that you enjoyed celebrating the National Day with your loved ones safely.

It has been more than two years since the beginning of the pandemic. These were two years full of lessons and challenges. Things are already getting better and we are gradually going back to normal. I hope we will all stay cautious and be responsible enough to make sure we don't go back to the first block.

An update from the cabinet was released recently regarding COVID19 protocols:

- Unvaccinated students 12 and above are NOT required to provide a weekly negative PCR anymore.
- Classes won't be closed if a positive case was discovered, instead the positive case will be isolated and quarantined at home and the class will be sanitized as usual and students attend regularly. Class closures come from the MOH/MOH joint operations' room.
- Quarantine for in contact cases at home continue to be the same (10 days for vaccinated students with a chance to end it after 7 days with a negative PCR, and 14 days for unvaccinated students)

We continue to follow the health and safety protocols at school trying to provide our students and staff the safest environment possible. We follow MOE/MOH guidelines in that regard.

CBS has received another inspection visit from MOH during February and it was very successful. Our school received 98%. Thanks to our staff, students and parents for adhering to all the guidelines.

As we head towards the end of the third quarter, we're more focused on the academics. Students are encouraged to connect with their teachers or HS office if they need assistance in any subject area. We're always there to support our children.



March 2nd 3rd installment fees due

March 14th -25th **MAP Testing**

> Sincerely, Ms. Gihan Hassan High School Principal

Upcoming Events



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 7 – March 2022 Secondary School

March 17th & 18th Art/Tech Fair



National Day Celebration

Our National Day for this year was very special! Students participation either live or through videos were truly remarkable. It was wonderful having students come to school in their Kuwaiti traditional costumes and bringing life back to our celebrations.

March 18th

Mother's Day

Celebration

Thanks to all students and teachers who worked together to come up with a unique celebration full of love and pride. They came up with many sketches, poems, songs, research projects, and presentations.

Student Council Activities

The student Council is planning for different events in the coming months.

n ch

During March, SC is leading Wacky Socks day which is tied to Pet donation drive. Students will come to school in their wacky socks and bring some donations for pet shelters if they wish to share. The donations can be wet or dry pet food, pet toys, tools, etc..

- This activity will take place in the last week of March. More information will be shared by Student Council Representatives.





Sincerely, Ms. Gihan Hassan High School Principal

Mother's Day Celebration

March 25th Healthy Luch Audits



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 7 – March 2022 Secondary School

Bringing Talent to Life

إدخبال الصوهبة في الحيباة

Re-Registration 2022-23

Kindly re-register your child at the earliest. Once seats in each grade are completely filled up, there will be no way to accommodate additional enrollments.



Graduates News

It's the time of the year when we start planning for the graduation. Luckily, this year we are planning for the graduation ceremony usual. G12 classes have taken the measurements for the graduation gowns and the planning is going ahead as optimistic as we should be.

University admissions are going on currently. Many students have completed IELTS and some are getting ready to take the Kuwait university aptitude tests.

Ms. Lama, the guidance counselor is working with each student on their plans and applications and is ready to support them whenever they need.

Congratulations for our students who are done or almost done with their conditional acceptance in their desired universities.



Sincerely,
Ms. Gihan Hassan
High School Principal

الفعاليات القادمة

25 فبراير - 5 مارس اليوم الوطني وعطلة

الإسراء والمعراج



المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة Canadian Bilingual School

Bringing Talent to Life

إدخبال الموهية في الحيباة

هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة

إدخال الموهبة في الحياة

العدد 7 - مارس 2022 المدرسة الثانوية

عائلات المدرسة الكندية ثناية اللغة الأعزاء،

أتمنى أن تصلكم هذه الرسالة وأنتم في أتم صحة وحال مع عائلاتكم. لقد كان عامًا مليئًا بالتحديات، ومع ذلك فنحن نتقدم بنجاح مع برنامج التعليم الهجين لدينًا. أتمنى أن تكونوا قد قضيتم وقتًا ممتعًا مع عائلاتكم واستمتعتم بالاحتفال باليوم الوطني مع أحبائكم بأمان.

لقد مضى أكثر من عامين على بداية الجائحة. كانت العامان الماضيان مليئان بالدروس والتحديات. الأمور تتحسن بالفعل وتعود بشكل تدريجي إلى طبيعتها. أتمنى أن نظل جميعًا حذرين ومسؤولين بما يكفي للتأكد من عدم العودة مرة أخرى الى تطبيق الحظر.

تم إصدار تحديث من مجلس الوزراء مؤخرًا بشأن بروتوكولات كوفيد 19:

- لا يُطلب من الطلاب غير المحصنين الذين تقل أعمار هم عن 16 عامًا تقديم نتيجة PCR سلبية أسبوعيًا بعد الأن.
- لن يتم إغلاق الفصول الدراسية إذا تم اكتشاف حالة إيجابية، وبدلاً من ذلك سيتم عزل الحالة الإيجابية وحجرها في المنزل وسيتم تعقيم الفصل كالمعتاد ويحضر الطلاب بانتظام. يأتي إغلاق الفصول من غرفة العمليات المشتركة بوزارة الصحة / وزارة الصحة.
- يستمر الحجر الصحي للحالات المختلطة في المنزل كما هو (10 أيام للطلاب المطعمين مع فرصة لإنهائه بعد 7 أيام من تقديم نتيجة PCR سلبية، و14 يومًا للطلاب غير المطعمين).

نواصل اتباع بروتوكولات الصحة والسلامة في المدرسة في محاولة لتزويد طلابنا وموظفينا بأكثر بيئة آمنة ممكنة. نحن نتبع إرشادات وزارة التربية / وزارة الصحة في هذا الصدد.

تلقت المدرسة الكندية ثناية اللغة زيارة تفقدية أخرى من وزارة الصحة خلال شهر فبراير وكانت ناجحة للغاية. حصلت مدرستنا على 98٪. شكرًا لموظفينا وطلابنا وأولياء الأمور لالتزامهم بجميع الإرشادات.

ببعيع الإرسادات. مع اقترابنا من نهاية الربع الدراسي الثالث، نركز أكثر على الأكاديميين. يتم تشجيع الطلاب على التواصل مع معلميهم أو مكتب المدرسة الثانوية إذا كانوا بحاجة إلى مساعدة في أي مجال من مجالات الدراسة. نحن دائمًا متواجدون لدعم أو لادنا.

2 مارس موعد استحقاق القسط الثالث من الرسوم الدراسية

14 - 25 مارس اختبار مقياس التقدم الأكاديمي



مع أطيب التمنيات، السيدة / جيهان حسان مديرة المدرسة الثانوية

هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة الشهر في المدرسة في الحياة الموهبة في الحياة

العدد 7 - مارس 2022 المدرسة الثانوية



الفعاليات القادمة

المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة Canadian Bilingual School

Bringing Talent to Life

إدخسال المتوهية في الحيياة

17 و 18 مارس معرض الفنون والتكنولوجيا



الاحتفال باليوم الوطني

كان يومنا الوطني لهذا العام مميزًا جدًا! كانت مشاركة الطلاب سواء بشكل مباشر أو من خلال مقاطع الفيديو رائعة حقًا. كان من الرائع أن يأتي الطلاب إلى المدرسة بملابسهم التقليدية الكويتية ويعيدون الحياة إلى احتفالاتنا.

شكرًا لجميع الطلاب والمعلمين الذين عملوا معًا لابتكار احتفال فريد مليء بالحب والفخر. حيث قدموا العديد من الرسومات والقصائد والأغاني والمشاريع البحثية والعروض التقديمية.

18 مارس الاحتفال بعيد الأم



أنشطة مجلس الطلاب

يخطط مجلس الطلاب لأحداث مختلفة في الأشهر المقبلة.

خلال شهر مارس، يقود مجلس الطلاب يوم Wacky Socks المرتبط بحملة التبرع للحيوانات الأليفة. سيأتي الطلاب إلى المدرسة وهم يرتدون جوارب غريبة وسيحضرون بعض التبرعات لملاجئ الحيوانات الأليفة إذا رغبوا في المشاركة. يمكن أن تكون التبرعات طعامًا عاديا أو جافًا للحيوانات الأليفة، ولعب على شكل حيوانات أليفة، والأدوات، وما إلى ذلك،

- سيقام هذا النشاط في الأسبوع الأخير من شهر مارس. سيتم مشاركة المزيد من المعلومات من قبل ممثلي مجلس الطلاب.



25 مارس تقييم وجبات الغداء الصحية

> مع أطيب التمنيات، السيدة / جيهان حسان مديرة المدرسة الثانوية



المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة Canadian Bilingual School

Bringing Talent to Life

إدخسال الصوهبة في الحيباة

هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة المذا الشهر في الحياة الموهبة في الحياة

العدد 7 ـ مارس 2022 المدرسة الثانوية

إعادة التسجيل للعام 2022-2023

يرجى إعادة التسجيل للعام الدراسي 2022-2022 في أقرب وقت ممكن حيث أن المقاعد محدودة .

في حال اكتمال المقاعد، فعندئذ لا توجد المكانية لتسجيل طفلك.



أخبار الخريجين

هذا الوقت من السنة الذي نبدأ فيه التخطيط للتخرج. لحسن الحظ، نخطط هذا العام لحفل التخرج كالمعتاد. قام طلاب الصف الثاني عشر بأخذ قياسات ملابس التخرج والتخطيط مستمر كما يجب أن يكون!

القبول الجامعي مستمر حاليا. أكمل العديد من الطلاب IELTS ويستعد البعض لإجراء اختبارات الكفاءة في جامعة الكويت.

تعمل الأستاذه / لاما، مستشارة التوجيه مع الطلاب على خططهم وتطبيقاتهم وهي على استعداد لدعمهم متى احتاجوا ذلك.

تهانينا لطلابنا الذين انتهوا أو أوشكوا على الانتهاء من قبولهم المشروط في الجامعات التي ير غبون فيها.



مع أطيب التمنيات، السيدة / جيهان حسان مديرة المدرسة الثانوية